
DECEMBER MINUTES FOR PARK HILLS TREE BOARD DECEMBER 2, 2017 
 
Meeting held at Reality Tuesday at 8:30 
 
Present:  Julie Ochs, Kathleen Laurin, Will Korte, Pat Flannery, Sue Bennings 
 
The minutes for the November meeting were approved. 
 
Minutes taken and presented by Sue Bennings 
 
Treasury:  $6,000   
                 $1764.72 in Reserve 
                  
 
Pat Flannery directed the meeting. 
 
Pat reported that most of the trees were planted on Altavia.  There were 13 trees ordered 
for the street by the home owners.  Todd Baeten will be planting the trees selected for the 
corner of Altavia.  A red maple and 3-4 other trees will be planted the week of Dec 4.   
 
Pat, Dan Von Handorf and Todd Baeten met about the tree replanting around the SD1 
project.  There were 17 trees planted and the Road Fund paid for the trees and planting. 
 
A total of 18 trees were ordered and planted for the Tree Program for 2017. 
 
Will Korte ordered a collection of saplings for late winter or early spring.  Will 
generously purchases these with his own funds. 
 
It was discussed that a possible deadline of September 15 be used for the 2018 Tree 
Program applications. 
 
The tree board members would like to have a reminder of future meetings.  Sue Bennings 
is willing to do this with Mike Conway’s permission and direction. 
 
Meeting ended at 9:20. 


